
Summit Community Center's Comprehensive 
Campaign—Momentum
We are currently in active fundraising mode, having 
raised $1.3 million to date and looking to raise another 
$1.7 million before opening our doors in September 
2022.

How can YOU help?
This is a community led and community supported 
venture. We are constantly being asked "How can I 
help?". We need your support and connections to make 
this happen! Even if you cannot financially support the 
SCC, do you know of someone who can? Do you have 
connections to a local foundation that supports causes 
like ours? Can you make an introduction? As a non-
profit startup, we need the support from our community 
to drive our program and make it a success.

To support our campaign contact: 
Founding Executive Director, Alicia Nathan 
Alicia@summitcommunitycenter.org

Website Updates
We have some exciting new features on our website 
including both Membership and Volunteer inquiry forms. 
If you are interested in learning more about membership 
and programming or want to share your talents and skills 
through volunteering, inquire today!
The SCC has many opportunities for volunteering within 
our community - from sharing your skills & passions with 
our SCC members by leading a group or class, to joining 
our community as an SCC Mentor and experiencing all 
that SCC has to offer alongside our members.
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We Have a Home!
The SCC Board and Executive Director are 
excited to announce the signing of our lease at 
1830 Broadway in Seattle's Capitol Hill 
neighborhood. 

Now the fun begins! We are actively working 
with our architect and interior designer to 
create a welcoming and vibrant indoor and 
outdoor space for our members to connect and 
enjoy.

May and June 2022
Virtual and In-Person 
Information Nights.

Dates and locations will 
be announced soon!

PARTNER SHOWCASE
We are excited to announce that the SCC has partnered 
with Seattle Theatre Group (STG) to bring their Broadway 
Inclusion Program to our Members starting Fall 2022. Along 
with programming at the center, SCC and STG will provide 
opportunities for our theater loving members to immerse 
themselves into the larger theater community of Seattle 
through shows and volunteering.

Email: info@summitcommunitycenter.org 
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